

SENATOR JEFF KLEIN HOSTS SPRING CHILDREN'S FESTIVAL

JEFFREY D. KLEIN May 9, 2016

ISSUE: CONSTITUENTS CORNER, COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT



BRONX, NY –State Senator Jeff Klein (D-Bronx/Westchester) hosted his annual spring children's festival at St. Theresa's School on Saturday.

Hundreds of Bronx families enjoyed the spring extravaganza, which began with lunch. Children danced to pop music through the celebration and enjoyed the bouncy castle. The excitement continued as attendees created their own sand-art spring necklaces and spin-art pictures. Guests received elaborate face painting designs and enjoyed cotton candy and popcorn stations as well.

"I am thrilled to host my Annual Spring Children's Festival, which has now become a tradition for the community. This event allows us to create lasting memories as we celebrate the spring season and enjoy quality time with our families and friends. Today's festival was quite a success, and I thank everyone who celebrated in the festivities," said Senator Klein

"St. Theresa's is happy to join with Senator Klein to provide a great day for the community. It was wonderful to see so many children from the community enjoying the activities,"

Josephine Fanelli, Principal of St. Theresa's School.